
From: Nancy Hadley
Sent: 3/3/2016 6:44:02 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Thank you for fixing the infrastructure bank!

Dear Nikki Haley (R),

Thank you for your work on a compromise to the roads bill.  

Please continue to support STIB reform and keep the infrastructure bank accountable to the 
statewide planning process and the people of South Carolina.

Sincerely,

Nancy Hadley

1214 Grimsley Dr
Charleston, SC 29412


